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Preface
Social Studies is a subject which is related to all the social aspects of human life. This 

series of text books of social studies for classes 6 to 8. In the beginning our family is our 
society. Slowly and slowly as we grow up, the whole world becomes our society. The whole 
world is now called a ‘global village’.

This series of Social Studies Books is a progressive series developed in such a manner that 
at different stages of primary education, the child becomes familiar with the social aspects 
of life step by step.

The present series has been written strictly in accordance with the latest syllabus issued 
by the CBSE. This series aims at making developed an integral part of teaching-learning 
process and focuses on all around development of personality of the learners.

The growth of civilization from the primitive age of caves to this age of skyscrapers and 
from stone tools to modern machines and computers can be understood by a through study 
of this subject.

In fact Social Studies is a subject of very wide dimensions. It is the study of human society, 
its different ways of living and its various cultural aspects. It also enables us to know the 
past and present administrative systems of different societies.

Human activities are based to a great extent on the physical features and climate of a 
particular region and therefore it becomes necessary to know the natural environment in 
which we live.

In this series, three model text paper divided in three units.

In each book of this series, special care has been taken to use a simple and easy language 
keeping in view the age and class standard of a child. At the end of each lesson subjective 
as well as objective exercises are given, which can be attempted by a child without much 
help from the teachers and parents.

The subject matter of each lesson is illustrated with appropriate illustrations. The children 
are also expected to do some interesting activities related to the subject matter of each 
lesson. Some extra information related to the topic of each lesson is also given. At the end 
of the book Project outlines are given for the session to enable children learn more through 
creative activities.

We have tried our level best to make the subject of Social Studies as interesting and useful 
as possible for the children of primary classes.

Any creative suggestions will be highly appreciated and gratefully acknowledged.

—Authors and Publishers 
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